
 
 
 
 
 

Executed Extension Letter 

 

May 5, 2021 
 
Mr. James A. Bates 
President 
Bates Trucking and Trash Removal, Inc. 
P.O. Box 834 
St. Croix, VI 00851 
 
RE: S28BGVIC20 (BTTS) Dumpster Rental & Trash Collection Services in the 

St. Croix District during the period of July 1, 2021 through September 30, 2021. 
 
Dear Mr. Bates: 
 
Transmitted herewith is the attached fully executed Extension Supply Contract (Supply 
Contract) to provide Dumpster Rental & Trash Collection Services in the St. Croix 
District during the period of July 1, 2021 through September 30, 2021. Bates Trucking 
and Trash Removal, Inc. will perform under this Contract in accordance with Addendum 
I (Scope of Work), Addendum II (General Provisions), and Addendum III (Termination 
of Contracts). Bates Trucking and Trash Removal, Inc. fails to comply with the terms 
of the enclosed Contract, the Government of the Virgin Islands will exercise all rights 
and remedies available to it in law and equity. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Dynell R. Williams 
Deputy Commissioner of Procurement 
 
DRW/ajl 
 
xc: Government of the Virgin Islands   
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